
Newfield Township 

3890 198th Ave. 

Hesperia, MI 49421 

Regular Meeting 

March 17th, 2020 

 

Our regular March meeting was cancelled due to Health Concerns.  

All business was conducted via phone. Calls were made to Joan David, Tami Ballantyne, Richard 

Roberson and John Clark by the Clerk Nancy Conley. 

The following business was conducted: 

All voted yes to pay the bills from the Check Register for a total of $15,147.64 including two EFTs for a 

total of $2985.51.   

All voted yes to cover a Budget overage on the following accounts: 

Elections 101-191-702 for $322.18 

Assessor 101-209-727 for $902.34 

BOR 101-247-702 for $937.51 

Zoning 101-371-702 for $164.48 

Utilities 101-448-920 for 74.15 

North Country Insp 101-372-802 for $441.00 

For a total of $2841.66 to be moved from Unallocated 101-699-999 to the above accounts. 

Nancy L. Conley 

Clerk of Newfield Township 


